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December 13, 2024 – Correction 

“I don’t know who has done this. You did not tell me, and I heard about it only today.” Genesis 21:26 

The Regional Rambler is our primary resource for sharing information across the Regional Council.  
To be added to the receiving list, please email Bev Diebert at bdiebert@united-church.ca. 

 
Church Admins, please feel free to use these announcements in your bulletins or newsletters. 

 
In this NEWS edition of the Rambler, new and time-sensitive items are listed near the top of each section.  

Items included for the first time will have NEW: beside the title of the event.   
Dates are highlighted in green for easy identification. 

1. Living Skies Regional Council News 
Correction: Treasurer reminder: 
New: The link in this original announcement went to the 2024 Minimum Salaries & 
Reimbursements for Ministry Personnel document.  It is now been connected to the 2025 
document.  

 
If there is a called or appointed minister in your community of faith, please ensure that you have 
made the necessary salary adjustment with ADP to ensure a smooth transition for payroll in 
January.   Here is the link for the most accurate salary amounts. 

 
NEW:  Last Rambler for 2024/LSRC staff break for the holidays 
Wednesday, December 11 was the last Regional Rambler for 2024.  Watch for the next Rambler: 
News edition on January 8, 2025.  The Living Skies Regional Council office will be closed December 
19, 2024 to January 3, 2025 inclusive.  If you have an emergency, please contact Tracy Murton at 
tmurton@united-church.ca or 1-800-268-3781 ext 6322 and leave a message.  To learn of other 
staff’s plans, please see their bounce back messages. 
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